TOWN OF SKANEATELES
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


[bookmark: _Hlk50641972]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing shall be held by the Town Board of the Town of Skaneateles at 7:00 p.m. on August 19, 2024 regarding the Proposed Establishment of the Village Meadows Drainage District.

An opportunity to be heard in regard to such will be given at the hearing to those favoring or opposing the same, as well as any comments. Communication in writing in relation thereto may be filed with the Town Board or at such hearing.  Said Hearing will be held on Monday August 19, 2024 at 7:00p.m. in person at the Town of Skaneateles Town Hall, 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, NY 13152 or via zoom.com: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89468124382, Meeting ID: 894 6812 4382, Passcode: 230904

At that time all persons will be heard or have an opportunity to provide written comment on this Proposed Local law and draft Plans.

Dated: 	Skaneateles, New York
August 6, 2024
							
Julie A. Stenger, Town Clerk
Town of Skaneateles


